
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/10/2013 3:53:47 PM
Subject: CSID Enrollment Information

Attachments: B&CB CSID DOR Background.PDF

Good afternoon,
The South Carolina Budget and Control Board announced on October 4, 2013 that CSID, received the award to assist 
South Carolina taxpayers whose personal information was compromised during the 2012 Department of Revenue 
(DOR) security breach. Eligible taxpayers will be able to enroll either online or over the phone with CSID's state- 
provided identity protection coverage on October 24, 2013. Next week CSID will launch an enrollment outreach plan 
to educate the taxpayers of South Carolina on the state-provided services available.
For more information or a list of frequently asked questions, please visit the DOR website at www.sctax.org/security. 
Further background information attached.
Please let me know you if you anything.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs| Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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